Marshall Community

Credit Union

Great Scott Ice Pops Available at MCCU July 3™!

Marshall Community Credit Union will be celebrating the 4'" of July by giving away a sweet summer treat. Great Scott
Ice Pops will be available at all three MCCU locations on Wednesday, July 3™ from 12:00-3:00, while supplies last.

“What better way to celebrate a summer holiday than with popsicles,” said MCCU Marketing Representative, Becky
Hewitt. “Each July we like to beat the heat and thank our members with a cool a treat. The past two years we’ve done
that with the help of Great Scott Ice Pops,” she continued.

Great Scott ice cream is an artisan ice cream, fruit bar and ice pop maker and vendor founding in 2014 and located right
here in southwest Michigan. For more information on their mouthwatering treats, visit their website at
www.greatscotticecream.com.

Marshall Community Credit Union is a federally insured full-service financial institution with offices located in Marshall,
Battle Creek and Coldwater. For more information on products, services, or membership, call 268.781.9885 or visit
marshallcommuntiycu.com.
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